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MEETING OF ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT & PLANNING 

STRATEGIC POLICY COMMITTEE
WEDNESDAY 19th September 2007
Headed Item No. 6
UPDATE ON GRANGE CASTLE

A full update report on Grange Castle Business Park was given to the SPC at the May meeting.
In order to keep the Members informed of progress please note that:

1. The Council has been informed by Gilead Sciences that it does not intend to proceed with the acquisition of a 20 acre site.
2. The Council, at it’s meeting held on 9th July 2007, approved the disposal of a site of approximately 18.9 acres to Microsoft Ireland Operations Ltd.  A planning application has been lodged by Microsoft for the development of a Data Centre Facility and a decision is due at the end of September.
3. We are currently actively dealing with a number of potential clients in respect of the Business Park in conjunction with IDA. Due to confidentiality requirements it is not possible to give further details. (In many cases the identity of the client is not disclosed to us).
4. A Report under Part 8 Proposal for the Canal Green Route has been submitted to the September meeting of the Lucan Clondalkin Area Committee.

5. Following the failure of the Menolly Group to proceed with the development of the proposed leisure/residential development at Grange Castle Golf Course the Council is in the process of completing the documentation to re-advertise seeking tenders for the proposed development.
